
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN 
 

 

November 22, 2023 

TO:     Kevin Redmond – Director of Finance  

FROM:  Rudy Marconi 

SUBJECT:   Request for ARPA Funds 

 

Please note that at the November 15, 2023 Board of Selectmen 

meeting the Selectmen unanimously voted to approve using the 

balance of the ARPA funds (not to exceed 

 $23,000) to purchase two Zodiac boats and electric motors to be used 

by our town safety departments.   

 

 

 

Thank you  

Rudy Marconi 

 

 


